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Examiners’ Report 
 
 
 
 
 

As this paper has been sat for the last time and no further resits are possible, centres will 
not be able to use detailed feedback to benefit their candidates in future sessions. Edexcel 
will not, therefore, publish an Examiners’ Report for this paper. 

So that you can see how examiners applied the mark scheme, the mark scheme is available 
for you to download from the subject pages on our website. If you have any queries about 
individual candidates' results, our normal post-results services are available and include 
the option to request ‘access to scripts’. 

Grade boundaries for this, and all other papers, can be found on the website on this link 
http://www.edexcel.com/iwantto/Pages/grade-boundaries.aspx 

 


